

TOWN OF BRISTOL, RHODE ISLAND

OFFICE OF TOWN ADMINISTRATOR

June 24, 2025

Vinagro Materials, LLC Joseph Vinagro, Manager 2208 Plainfield Pike Johnston, RI 02919

Re: Bid# 1068- Road Resurfacing Project

Dear Mr. Vinagro,

We are pleased to inform you that your company Vinagro Materials, LLC has been awarded Bid# 1068- Road Resurfacing Project, with the price not to exceed \$2,193,669.50.

Please note that Vinagro Materials, LLC is subject to the Contractor's full compliance with the requirements (i.e., bonding, insurance, prevailing wages, etc.) of the Contract. Please contact Jared Linhares, P.E. (JLinhares@BETA-Inc.com) to execute the contract agreement.

Very truly yours

Steve Contente Town Administrator

CC: Carl Carulli, Treasurer

The Honorable Town Council

Chris Parella, Director of Public Works

Jared Linhares, P.E., Beta Senior Project Manager